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Floyd County Public Works Road Closure 
 
Beginning Monday, August 30, 2021, Floyd County Public Works will close Beard Road in Armuchee due 
to work being done on a drain pipe.  Citizens are asked to detour at Glenview Road or Dugger Road to 
avoid the work zone.  Projected re-opening of Beard Road is by end of day Wednesday, September 1, 
2021. Please stay tuned to Floyd County, Georgia social media pages for updates. 
 
For more information, please call Floyd County Public Works at 706-236-2495. 
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